
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
Monday, June 13th, 2022 at 4:35 p.m. 

Regular Meeting 
New Town Hall Conference Room 

 

1. Call to order and attendence: Chairman Ed Harasimowitz called the meeting of 
the Hewitt Farm Committee to order at 4:35PM with members Nita Kincaid, Deirdre 
Tavares, Tim Chokas, Brian Banker and Bob Dunn present. 

- Members Absent:  

- Guest/Staff Present: Christine Dias, Bob Carlson, Brett Mastroianni and 
Nicole Porter, Diana Hunt, Laura Tillinghast 

2. Additions to the Agenda – Tim suggested the committee send a note to Gary 
Annino to thank him for cutting the Hewitt hiking trails. 
 

3. Pavilion Scheduling Moved to Rec Dept – Pavilion scheduling has been 
moved to an online platform. Scheduling access will be through the rec. dept. 
website.  The person registering for the event will have a printable certificate they 
can bring with them to the event.  Ed to discuss the process further with Jim. 

 
4. Results of Artisan Farm Market – The number of vendors has increased for the 

next event 
 

5. Theater at the Hewitt Farm – Update – Nicole Porter to meet with Marla and 
discuss a potential new plan for the theater at Hewitt 

 
6. John Dean Gallup House Update – Tenant has been secured for the house, he 

will arrive in July 
 

7. Pavilion Activity Update – Girl Scout Picnic 6/14/2022 
 

8. Public Comments – Discussed the potential of a small concert/event on the 
grounds in the October 

 
9. Adjourn - Motion made to adjourn at 5:26pm. Motion Passed. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


